
Dates for this year 

THURSDAY 21ST JUNE – SPORTS DAY 

Monday 25th June – School Sports Photographs 

Tuesday 26th June – Year 1 and 2 trip to Wembury 

beach 

THURSDAY 28TH JUNE – RESERVE SPORTS DAY!! 

FRIDAY 29th JUNE – PTA SUMMER FAYRE 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY – A CHILDREN’S 40TH BIRTHDAY 

PARTY FOR THE SCHOOL 

9 – 13TH July – HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5 

17th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Trip following their 

Enterprise Project 

19TH July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND EUCHARIST FOR 

YEAR 6 AT ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH 1.45pm start 

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm 

20TH July – BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 
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‘You will keep in perfect peace all who trust in you, whose thoughts are fixed on you!’  

Isaiah 26:3 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

What’s in store for the children next term? 

Reception will be cooking porridge on the fire pit and making a new bed for Goldilocks. 

Year 1 will be running and racing as they prepare for Sports Day. 

Year 2 will be representing the Fruit of the Spirit ‘Generosity’ through artwork. 

Year 3 will be learning about Divali. 

Year 4 will be practising our athletic skills in preparation for Sports day. 

Year 5 will be meeting the Vicious Vikings! 

Year 6 will be following in the footsteps of the great engineers and will be designing a bridge across 

the mighty Colca Canyon. 

 

Key Stage 2 had the most amazing day at the 

Royal Cornwall Show. They won prizes, were 

given lots of ‘freebies’, showed birds and goats 

and shook hands with the Duchess of Cornwall! 

They were immaculately well behaved and we 

offer our thanks to the parent volunteers who 

came along and made it all possible – thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We have had a busy start to the half term with the Royal 

Cornwall Show and our Prayer Spaces time. Thank you to the 

team for coming along and allowing the children some 

breathing space and time for prayer and reflection. 

 

 
 

 

 

We were impressed with this amazing piece of work that Henry 

produced showing King Arthur and the Knights of the round 

table. 

 

Our guinea pigs adore being 

cuddled and stroked and we 

discovered that they also love 

having their portrait painted. This is 

Jesus, the guinea pig, posing 

beautifully for quite a long time! 

Year 3 have been working really hard this term 

learning about the Amazon rainforest. They have 

created some amazing displays in their classroom, 

made some fantastic dioramas for homework and 

then exhibited a picture at the Royal Cornwall Show. 

We were delighted that they were awarded second 

prize. Well done Year 3.  

A reminder to all Yr 1, 

2 and 4 parents to 

give consent on 

ParentPay for 

upcoming trips.  A 

reminder also that 

children should bring 

in hats and suncream 

each day, thankyou. 


